
Complaint About Construction Noise 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: City Hall 

Address: [Insert Address] 

Dear [City Official's Name], 

I am writing to formally complain about the excessive construction noise that has been affecting 

the residents of [Your Neighborhood/Community Name]. The ongoing construction work at 

[Location of Construction] has not only been disruptive but also detrimental to the quality of life 

for many residents. 

The noise generated from heavy machinery and construction activities often starts early in the 

morning and can continue well into the evening, making it challenging for residents to go about 

their daily activities, including work and rest. This has led to increased stress and discomfort 

among the community members. 

We understand that construction is necessary for development; however, we kindly request that 

the city takes measures to limit the hours of operation and frequency of noise to ensure a 

healthier living environment for all residents. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to your prompt response and 

actions to alleviate this issue. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email] 


